
Tuesday afternoon “PECO GOLF LEAGUE” is seeking new mem-

bers to fill a vacant slot on an existing team or form a team of your 

own (4 golfers per team).Must be able to arrive between 3 PM & 

4:15 PM.  League starts in April. Date has yet to be determined. 

Call : Walt Felix @ 215-675-3295 or Tony Moffa Sr. @ H-215-491-9244 

or C-215-285-2923 for more information.
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